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Department of Corporate Services, 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001  

 

Reference: Scrip Code: 500285 and Scrip ID: SPICEJET 

 

Subject: Press Release 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

In compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, please find attached herewith a press release tittles as “SpiceJet Removed from 

DGCA’s Enhanced Surveillance”. 

 

This is for your information and further dissemination. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours truly, 

For SpiceJet Limited 

 

 

 

Chandan Sand 

Sr. VP (Legal) & Company Secretary 

 

Encl.: As above 
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SpiceJet Removed from DGCA’s Enhanced 

Surveillance 
 

GURUGRAM, October 16, 2024:  SpiceJet is pleased to announce that the 

Directorate General of Civil Aviation (DGCA) has removed the airline from its 

enhanced surveillance regime. The enhanced surveillance was initiated on 13th 

September 2024. This decision comes as a testament to our unwavering commitment 

to maintaining the highest standards of safety, operational efficiency, and regulatory 

compliance. 

 

As part of the enhanced surveillance, the DGCA conducted a total of 266 spot checks 

across various locations. “It has been ensured that deficiencies and findings found 

during the spot checks have been subject to suitable rectification action by the 

operator. In light of the same and the financial infusion of additional funds into the 

company, SpiceJet has been taken off the enhanced surveillance regime,” the DGCA 

said in a media statement. 

 

We are grateful to the DGCA for their cooperation and guidance throughout this 

process. SpiceJet remains fully committed to delivering safe, efficient, and customer-

centric operations while upholding the highest standards of regulatory compliance. 

 

About SpiceJet:  

SpiceJet is India's favourite airline that has made flying affordable for more Indians 

than ever before. SpiceJet is an IATA-IOSA certified airline that operates a fleet of 

Boeing 737s & Q-400s and is one of the country's largest regional players operating 

multiple daily flights under UDAN or the Regional Connectivity Scheme. The 

majority of the airline's fleet offers SpiceMax, the most spacious economy-class 

seating in India. 
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